
Submitter: Michael Davis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

I oppose this measure.  This measure is not much more than an attempt to 

circumvent the legal process already in play related to measure 114.  This will only 

result in the state having to waste additional funds to attempt to defend this clearly 

unconstitutional measure and bill.  My local police department is not equipped to 

handle or process the permits, the permits and the required training don't fully exist in 

a usable format. the increased fees create a clearly inequitable impact on low income 

and minorities.  Oregon already has laws requiring nearly full universal background 

checks and the permits only create unnecessary government redundancy.  Please 

stop punishing law abiding gun owners and vote No!  Please oppose this bill!  


